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Garfield Residents: Please remember 
that all your complaints: nuisance due to 
loud music, barking/unleashed dogs, etc.; 
should come to the City Hall. First, we ask 
that you try to fix the nuisance/problem 
with the offending party, but if that does 
not resolve it, then contact the City Hall. 
If you feel threatened or in danger, con-
tact the Sheriff.                     Thank You!  

(we appreciate your cooperation) 

City Hall  320-834-2238 

The City of Garfield along with the Cities 

of Brandon & Evansville and Brandon 

Township have partnered with Pope/

Douglas Solid Waste to host this event . 

Scrap Metal will be accepted  

Keep Grass  
OUT of the 

Streets 
 

Haul it away or mulch it instead. 

Grass clippings clog storm sewers, 

and create hazardous driving con-

ditions for Motorcycles.  Take 

pride in clean streets and yards. 



FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Dog License  
 

Dog licenses are due yearly!  
 

Please stop down to City Hall and pay the 
$5.00 per dog to satisfy your responsibility as a 
pet owner and as part of the Garfield City 
community.   
 

       City of Garfield’s Ordinance  
       requires that your dog be  

      licensed yearly and  
      LEASHED AT ALL TIMES. 

 

May is… 

 

 National Bike Month 

 

 National Mental Health Awareness  

  

 
          Saturday, May 1st 

May Day 

 
Sunday, May 2nd 

World Laughter Day 

 
Wednesday, May 5th 

Cinco De Mayo  

 
Thursday, May 6th 

National Day of Prayer 

 
Sunday, May 9th 

Mother’s Day 

 
Monday, May 10th 

City Council Meeting 
 

Saturday, May 15th 
Armed Forces Day 

 
Friday, May 28th 

National Burger Day 
 

Monday, May 31st 
Memorial Day 

 

City of Garfield, Minnesota      

gives us a  

Would you like to be added to the 
City’s email list for updates on up 
coming events or happenings.   
 

All we need is your email address.  You can 
either include a note with your water/sewer 
payment, call 834-2238, or email 
cityhall@garfieldmn.com to be added to the email 
list. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

We are up and running with the new credit card pay-
ment option.  You are now able to pay your utility bill 
with credit cards, debit cards, or echeck. 
 

There is a convenience fee based on $3.00 per $100 
owed.   This is less than a late fee charge and will keep 
your account from being delinquent or cut off. 
 

Simply go to htpps://ub-pay.com and register.   
Our Municipal Code is GarfieldMN332.  You will need 
your account number which is found on your billing 

~ Reminder ~ 

Sump pumps are to be 
pumped outside and NOT in 
the City’s sanitation system. 

Notice 
The 2020 Consumer Confidence Report will 
not be mailed this year.  Copies are available 
at City Hall during office hours or you may 
request a copy by calling  320-834-2238.  

The Garfield Community Center is 

once again open for rental.  We 

are currently limited to 50 people.   
 

 

The Community Center does book-

up fast, so reserve your date  

today by calling  

320-834-2238 

With spring in the air,  
Summer Hours are back at  

State Street Café 
 

Monday-Saturday 6:30am-1:30pm 
Sunday 7am-1pm 


